
From: "Baughman, Linda M." <LMBaughman@magellanhealth.com> 
Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 at 1:27 PM 
To: "Baughman, Linda M." <LMBaughman@magellanhealth.com> 
Subject: TOP$ Revised Attachment C, Catalogue of TOP$ Participating Medicaid Programs 
  

  

Dear Pharmaceutical Manufacturers: 
  

This email is a follow up to emails previously sent to you which notified you that both Delaware Department 
of Health and Social Services (notification sent 4/14/16) and the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, 
Department of Public Welfare (notification sent June 1, 2016) terminated their participation in the TOP$ 
program effective June 30, 2016, in accordance with Section A-4 of the TOP$ Participation Agreement.  See 
emails attached.    
  
Attached is a revised ATTACHMENT C, CATALOGUE OF TOP$sm PARTICIPATING MEDICAID 
PROGRAMS.  This Attachment C will replace the Attachment C included in the most recent TOP$ SRA in your 
possession. 
  

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
Linda 
  
  

Linda M. Baughman 
Manager, Rebate Contracting 
Magellan Rx Management 
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